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Oregon needs campaign finance regulations that actually prevent the very wealthy 

few from deciding who the rest of us can vote for. Providing food, shelter, 

transportation and health care for our families requires most of our income, but those 

of us who can, donate small amounts to candidates of our choice. HB 4024 doesn't 

level the playing field, it just lets a few more players onto the field.  

 

The financial donations of the 2,500 people in my small town will still be swamped by 

the donations of a wealthy few. If passed, this bill will be touted as campaign finance 

reform, but it doesn't do the job. We deserve better. 


